
SELECTMEN’S MEETING– April 25 2022 
 

Present:   Richard Bielefield, Chris Ellms. Margo Connors  

                Jennifer Gaudette  

 

Guests:   None 

 

Correspondence was read and acted upon. 

 

The board will host a Tri Town Select Board Meeting on June 13th @ 4:00pm at the Crapo 

Building to discuss the Tri Town Transfer Station. 

 

Jennifer will contact North Country Council to ask them to come in go over what they do for the 

town. 

 

The Selectmen received an approved Septic System for Luther Kinney Map 204, Lot 1. 

 

The board re-approved a building permit for Fred Mason for a new home Map 203, Lot 30.7 

 

Jennifer advised the board that Peter Carbonneau would be purchasing a new push mower for the 

Building & Grounds/Cemetery department. 

 

Fire Chief Clark is working with FEMA on the Indian Brook Bridge replacement and required 

the Wetlands Permit & Hydrological Studies.  Both have been provided and will be sent on to 

FEMA.  Hopefully this will push the project along. 

 

MR. BIELEFIELD made a motion to approve the minutes of April 18, 2022 seconded by MS. 

CONNORS. The motion passed unanimously.  

 

With no more business before the Board MR. ELLMS made a motion to adjourn, seconded by 

MR. BIELEFIELD the meeting was adjourned at 6:00 PM. The next regular scheduled meeting 

is Monday May 2, 2022 at the Carolina Crapo Building at 5:00 pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

Jennifer Gaudette 

Administrative Assistant 


